March 8, 1976

Wel, Clark
Assistant Director
Personnel

U.B.C.

Dear My, Clark: :
Re: Anti-Inflation Board application

The Union wishes to inform the University that, at date of writing, there
is in existance no "tribumnal of competent jurisdiction.” At such time as
the Provineial Government brings down legislation to cover provineial in-
stitutions, we will examine such legislation and review the situation,.

We therefore cannot comply with your request to make a joint application

to the Federal Anti-Inflation Board, and would consider a unilateral appli-
cation on your part to be highly improper,

Yours truly,

Ian Mackengie
President
A,U,C,E, Loecal 1



